
Room 13 Homework 

 October 15, 2018 
Please have your child read nightly for 20-30 minutes.  On Monday and Tuesday 

nights, the “book-bag book” should be read.  On Wednesday and Thursday nights, 

students should read their just-right library book. In addition to the reading, kids 

should follow the directions listed below. Parents, please initial the shaded box to 

indicate that your child followed the directions. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Be sure to take a 

sneak peek at your 

book to get an idea 

about the story, 

then read it with an 

adult.  

 

Reread your book, 

with expression, to 

an adult.  Retell it 

over your fingers 

to an adult.  

 

 

 

 

Please complete the 

math homework sheet 

and read the parent 

information sheet on 

basic facts.  

 

Bring your library 

books tomorrow. 

Play Boo Bump☺ Bring your 

homework folder, 

book and book bag 

to school. 

 

 

     

*For extra homework go to the Park School Website and click on Teacher 

Sites and my name, where I have several websites listed for practice and 

challenge work. 
 

What we are up to in Room 13… 
*Reading Workshop:  We have been working on being focused, building 

stamina, retelling, marking our thinking with post-its and finding just right 

books. 

*Writing Workshop:  We will begin writing our small moment narratives this 

week! 

*Math:  We have been practicing our doubles, halves and +/- 1 math facts 

and skip counting by 2’s,5’s and 10’s.  If your child struggles with the math 

facts I sent home this week, please encourage practice through games.  My 

website has some fun fact practice sites. 

*Science: We observed our butterfly chrysalis turn into beautiful Monarch 

butterfly and got to see Rowen’s pupa turn into a beetle last week.  Both 

were released into the garden outside of our room! 

*Social Studies: We have begun our study of Mexico and are learning about 

the Day of the Dead, which we will observe with the altars we create in 

Room 13.  



 

Upcoming Dates: 
*Friday October 19th - Spirit Day – Wear your pajamas!! ☺ 

*Halloween Parade – October 31st 1pm on playground- The Park 

School teachers are unanimously asking that students not bring 
weapons to school as part of their Halloween costume. This includes 
plastic/pretend guns, knives, swords, slingshots, etc. We appreciate 
your support in making Park School a safe and violence-free 
environment. 

*Day of the Dead Celebration on November 2nd at 8:30am. 

*November 5th-16th – Conference Days – 1:45pm dismissal every 

day 

*November 12th – No School – Veteran’s Day 

 

 

Have a great week! 


